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September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Y10 Students 
 
Y10 Work Experience 
 
Work experience is an important part of the curriculum for our Year 10 students, it helps to prepare 
them for life after leaving school. 
 
It has been confirmed that Year 10 students will be undertaking a one week placement from Monday 
30th June – Friday 4th July 2025. 
 
We would like to request your help in supporting your young person to help them find a company 
that can accommodate them for the placement. The school will also be providing help and guidance 
to all students and checking that all the necessary Health & Safety checks and paperwork are 
completed prior to the student starting at their placement. 
 
Please encourage and support your young person to make contact with the company – the employers 
have said that they prefer it when the students contact them. This also gives the student experience 
in contacting and speaking with the companies. 
 
Attached, you will find the work placement form that will need to be completed and signed by the 
Employer, the Student and a Parent/Carer. Please return completed forms to me by Monday 24th 
February 2025. 
 
You will also find the form, the dates and some tips on finding placements on the school website’s 
Work Experience page: https://www.barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk/workexperience. 
 
Thank you in advance for your help and support and if you have any queries please do not hesitate 
to contact me by email cdallimore@barnwoodpark.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss C Dallimore 
Work Experience and Careers 
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